Notice for TLC members and friends
who are not receiving the TLC Newsletter

We have had problems with our bulk mailings being identified as SPAM
and not being sent to the recipients. We are working on a new delivery
system for the newsletter and other bulk mailings from the church office. If
you don't receive your newsletter in your email, check your SPAM folder.
You might also add <tlcsealynewsletter@gmail.com> to your addresses.

Another good idea is to send a note to Maggie requesting to be added to
the mailing list, because we are using a different directory. Send us your
preferred email address to receive newsletters.

Thanks for your patience and cooperation!



